Working to End the Death Penalty & Supporting Restorative Justice
28th Sunday in Ordinary Time (10/11 – 12)
Sample Bulletin Announcement for Week #2:
This week, our Respect Life focus turns to abolishing the death penalty and supporting restorative justice. As Catholics, we believe that every person—no matter their past actions—bears the image of God, and that “not even a murderer loses his personal dignity” (Pope Francis, Fratelli Tutti 269). Let us pray, learn, and act together to reject vengeance and build a culture of mercy that heals and restores.

